
 

 
 

 

 
 
To: Councillor Boulton, Convener; and Councillors Cameron, Lesley Dunbar, Grant, 

Greig, McLellan, Townson and MacKenzie. 

 

 
Town House, 

ABERDEEN 23 November 2020 
 
 

LICENSING BOARD 

 

The Members of the LICENSING BOARD are requested to meet in Council Chamber - 
Town House on WEDNESDAY, 25 NOVEMBER 2020 at 2.00 pm. 
 
Members of the press and public are not permitted to enter the Town House, however 
applicants and/or their representatives will be able to participate remotely, if they so wish. 
The meeting will be webcast and a live stream can be viewed on the Council's website 
here 

  

 
JENNI LAWSON 

CLERK TO THE BOARD 
 

 
B U S I N E S S 

 

1   Application for Occasional Licence - The Draft Project, 363 Union Street, Aberdeen  
(Pages 3 - 140) 
 

 
 
 

Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Arlene 
Dunbar ardunbar@aberdeencity.gov.uk 523411  

 
 
 
 

https://aberdeen.public-i.tv/core/portal/home

